
Friday 17th January 2025  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

It’s been another busy week at Penpol, with 

fantastic learning taking place across the school.  

Particular congratulations to our writers in Year 1 

who have created some excellent dino-themed 

stories based upon Michael Rosen’s Bear Hunt.  

Meanwhile, Year 6 have been getting to grips 

with binary code to support their learning about 

Alan Turing and Year 4 have been submerging 

themselves in this year’s Lego League challenges.  

Why not pop over to our website to learn more 

about what we’ve been up to recently? 

https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/   

 

As part of our careers sessions, it is important that the children have an opportunity to talk to 

people from as many different job roles as possible. If you would be keen to come in and chat 

with the children about your job or know someone who could, please contact Tiffany Pope on the 

email below to arrange a date. Tiffany teaches careers each Wednesday afternoon. It would be 

lovely to welcome as many people as possible to be a part of children’s career journeys.  

tpope@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

Children’s road safety awareness is particularly important at this time of year with darker, often 

wetter conditions for drivers. As ever, we will continue to discuss this at school. Please do take the 

time to talk through at home also - particularly if your child travels to school independently. Some 

useful resources can be found here: https://bit.ly/4hlQano. 

 

This Thursday is our Parent/Carer session looking at the teaching of writing across the school. We 

would love for you to join us if you can! More information can be found here: 

https://bit.ly/40EfUWx. 

 

Finally, another reminder that we are closed to all pupils on Monday for staff training in which we 

will be exploring the fun and fundamentals of Maths with expert Kate Frood. You can find dates 

for the next academic year at the page below:  https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/calendar. 

 

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend.  

 

 

Chris Coyle-Chislett (he/him) 

Headteacher 

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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